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10/22/18
Atin: Mr. Ronald Brand, Director of Development for the Town of Farmington
RE: SEQR

Dear Members of the Town of Farmington Zoning and Planning Boards

I write this to voice my objection to the Delaware River Large Scale Solar
Project on Fox and Yellow Mills Rd.

I understand that the Town of Farmington Ag Advisory Board and the Town of
Farmington Conservation Board are opposed to the proposed large-scale project as
well.

Please represent the best interests of ALL THE PEOPLE OF FARMINGTON say
No and Let’s keep the “Farm” in Farmington

Sincerely
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